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OUA MEMO 00-0421-0073 
MEMORANDUM 
17 April 2021 
 

For: Dr. Salustiano T. Jimenez 
 Regional Director 

DepEd Region VII 
 
 Victor A. Villahermosa 
 Schools Division Superintendent 
 Schools Division of Guihulngan City 
 
 Senen P. Paulin 

Schools Division Superintendent 
 Schools Division of Negros Oriental 

 
Subject: STATUS REPORT ON THE DISTRIBUTION OF ICT GADGETS TO  

RECIPIENT SCHOOLS 
 
 
 The Department of Education (DepEd) through the Office of the Undersecretary 
for Administration (OUA) successfully delivered Information Communications 
Technology (ICT) gadgets from the Bureau of Customs (BOC) and the Embassy of the 
People’s Republic of China to the Schools Divisions of Negros Oriental and Guilhungan 
City. This is part of the EduAksyon visit in Negros Oriental on 14-24 March 2021.  
 
 In this light, the OUA would like to request the concerned divisions to submit a 
status report on the said activity via blss.yfd@deped.gov.ph not later than 30 April 
2021. The status report shall have the following attachments: 
 

1. pictures/photo documentation of the actual distribution to schools, and 
2. list of parents that received the ICT gadgets with corresponding signatures. 

  
For more information, questions and concerns, please contact Mr. Adolf P. 

Aguilar, Chief of the Bureau of Learner Support Services – Youth Formation Division 
(BLSS-YFD), through 0915 566 9717 or email at blss.yfd@deped.gov.ph . 
  
 For immediate and appropriate action. 
 

ALAIN DEL B. PASCUA 
        Undersecretary 
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